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Tam writing as a neighbour, and not as a member of the DPCAAC.

MMy main concern is all the noise and vibration that will be caused by these two building works, if
allowed. This summer we have had a basement n Croftdown Rd excavated, currently work at 1o 52
and we have yet to have the conversion at o 64 Croftdown Road. Iam desperately trying to study
at home;, Thave a deadlne to meet. My daughter is currently staying with me to escape thenoise n
her flat. Please can there be a clause inserted not allowing loud music to be played all day by the
builders, as there was at No 34 Woodsome Road?

I do have concerns regarding subsidence if there 1s to be excavation at No 54 Croftdown Road. Also
wrill the solar panels be on the rear extension, which I overlook, or will they be on therear of the
rmain roof?

Thank you,

Eileen Willmott

24/09/2013



